## Dear Parents/Guardians,

We wanted to take a moment to introduce ourselves and welcome you and your child to 4th grade. We are so excited to be your child's teachers! Fourth grade is an exciting time, we have so many projects and experiences to live- like going to the Grand Canyon!

This year 4th grade will be further departmentalizing our classes, so your child will be working with us every day. Mr. Doerfler will be teaching math, Mr. Cheatham will be teaching ELA (English Language Arts) and Mrs. John will be teaching science and social studies. Since we will be rotating classes Monday through Thursday (students will stay with their homeroom teachers all day on Fridays), your child will need school supplies for each class.

- 7 of the 2-pocket folders
- 2 composition notebooks
- 2 spiral notebooks
- White board markers
- 4-color highlighters
- Pencils
- Glue sticks
- Wish list: headphones, wet wipes, sticky notes and tissues

We can't wait to meet you and look forward to working with you this coming year! Enjoy the rest of your summer and we will see you on the first day of school, **August 9th!** 

Sincerely,

Mr. Doerfler Mr. Cheatham Mrs. John